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We are pleased to
announce the
introduction of a new
dedicated town
centre officer for
Nuneaton and
Bedworth.
From 17 November,
Police Constable Tom
Shorthouse will the
beat manager for
Nuneaton and
Bedworth town
centres as part of the
Safer Neighbourhood
Team.  This will
involve organising
SNT policing
activities, promoting
community
engagement, and
capitalising on
opportunities to
maintain public safety
in the area. 

Hello, welcome to the new format newsletter for Nuneaton and Bedworth Safer
Neighbourhood Teams. I hope that you are all keeping well in the colder weather
and dark nights. There is now just one newsletter for Bedworth and  Nuneaton,
We hope you like it and we would welcome your feedback on this new format.

Chief Inspector Steve Davies said “Our new dedicated beat manager for the
town centres will allow us to keep a close oversight on town centre safety.  
“Tom is an experienced officer who knows our area inside and out, and I am
greatly looking forward to the benefits he will bring to the people of Nuneaton    
and Bedworth.” The Rt. Hon Marcus Jones MP for Nuneaton said he is
delighted  with this new town centre officer post.  This will provide reassurance
to local residents to tackle town centre crime and anti-social behaviour.  “This
will be welcomed by local residents to help keep our town centre safe.



MEET THE
TEAM

YOUR NUNEATON SNT

Inspector 1940 Kris Shore 
 Sergeant 1192 Ryan Walker 

Inspector 1940 Kris Shore  
 Sergeant 1192 Ryan Walker 

Central (including Town centre)
PC 1569 Mathew Cooper, PC 1634 Steven Roberts,
PCSO 6332 Sushant Nakra, 
North
PC 1479 Lewis Farmer, PC 1264 Jonny Walker.
PCSO 6358 Carly Davis (School Liaisons Officer), 
PCSO 8641 Ellena Chadwicke.
South
PC 2270 Tom Henningham, PC 2165 Joseph Ahern.
PCSO 8518 Leonie Day. 
West
PC 2266 Tyler Thurgood, PC 2382 Amelia Loveridge,
PCSO 8265 Lewis Wrigley.
East
PC 2113 Craig Beacham, PC Lilly Patterson 2250
PCSO 6211 Hayley Wallwork.PCSO 6358 Charley Payne.
Town Centre 
PC 1446 Tom Shorthouse - Beat Manager and PCSO 8654 Melodie
Leech

PCSO 6208 Hannah Woodhams. Diversity & Equality Inclusion
Officer for Nuneaton. 



MEET THE
TEAM

YOUR BEDWORTH SNT

Your paragraph text

Inspector 1940 Kris Shore
Sergeant 1353 Chris Studd

East (including Town centre)
PC 2076 Jake Blaney. 
PCSO 6229 Linda Shepherd.
West
PC 2074 Benjamin Pedley
PCSO 8526 Marc Lovegrove.
Town Centre
PC 1446 Tom Shorthouse - Beat Manager.



GET IN 
TOUCH

Your  Safer  neighbourhood  Team  Contacts

 Nuneaton

 North (Camp Hill/Galley Common)  nn.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 South (Arbury/Attleborough/Hill Top)  ns.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 East (Whitestone/Weddington/St Nics) ne.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 West (Stockingford/Grove Farm/Barpool)  nw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 Town Centre nt.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 Central (Abbey Green) nc.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 Bedworth

 East (Town Centre, Bulkington, Poplar, Bede): be.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

 West (Heath, Exhall North, Slough, Exhall South/Ash Green):
                                                                         bw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk



NUNEATON NEWS
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ey organised in November was very successful

OUT AND
ABOUT

On the 7th January, the Nuneaton SNT East and West teams recovered a
stolen bicycle from Camp Hill. This was found to be related to a Robbery that
had occurred in the Town on the 3rd January. A suspect was then identified
for the offence and was dealt with accordingly by the officer in charge. The
ownership of the bike was then verified and it was returned to its owner, who
had only just got it as a Christmas present.

Knife Amnesty.  Nuneaton and Bedworth Safer
neighbourhood Teams organised the knife amnesty in
November and it was very successful, with 43 knives
handed in.  Another 4 knives were located by Officers or
called in by members of the public.  A selection of the
knives handed in are shown in the picture.

A Nuneaton gang that stole more than half a
million pounds worth of vehicles from
Warwickshire  and Coventry  Staffordshire and
Leicestershire have been jailed for a combined
total of more than 14 years.  The stolen
vehicles were either broken down for parts or
the offenders used a sophisticated process to
change the identification of the vehicles, 
selling them on to unsuspecting buyers who
had no idea they were stolen. Detective
Constable Jack Maguire from Warwickshire
Police, who led the investigation, said: “This
gang travelled around the region brazenly
stealing these vehicles.  



A 15-year-old boy from Nuneaton has been arrested on suspicion of going equipped and
possession of Class B or C drugs.  This is following an incident at around midday on 25th
January, during which a 
boy was allegedly seen  at a 
supermarket on Newtown Road
Nuneaton in possession of bolt
pers.  He was attempting to
open the locks on bicycles.
The boy was located at the 
train station nearby and 
reportedly attempted to run 
away but was detained and
the bolt croppers were seized.

On the 7th January, the Nuneaton SNT East and West teams recovered a stolen bicycle
from Camp Hill. This was found to be related to a Robbery that had occurred in the Town
on the 3rd January. A suspect was then identified for the offence and was dealt with
accordingly by the officer in charge. The ownership of the bike was then verified and it
was returned to its owner, who had only just got it as a Christmas present.

NUNEATON NEWS

Officers from Nuneatons’s Safer
Neighbourhood team executed a
section 23 drugs warrant, finding
around 500 cannabis plants at
different stages of growth.  If you have
any information on drug use or supply
in your local area please contact us on
101 or submit a form on our website:      
                      www.warwickshire.police.uk

On the 7th January, the Nuneaton SNT East and West teams recovered a stolen bicycle from Camp Hill. This was found to be related to a Robbery that had occurred in the Town on the 3rd January. A suspect was then identified for the offence and was dealt with accordingly by the officer in charge. The ownership of the bike was then verified and it was returned to its owner, who had only just got it as a Christmas present.



BEDWORTH NEWS

OUT AND
ABOUT

Get your Bike Marked and
Registered at no charge.
Bedworth SNT are shown at a
bike marking event that they
organised in January, at All
Saints Square in Bedworth.
Look out for future events. This
is a great opportunity to get
your bike protected for free.

On Tuesday 6th February, in Bedworth
Heath  the SNT arrested two males  from a
property on suspicion of 13 thefts from
stores and a robbery.  Investigations are
being conducted, before both males are
charged to court.

PC 2424 SEMBI is
shown patrolling
Bedworth Town
Centre.  The time
was spent  included
interacting,  
speaking to the
public and
answering any
questions they had.

PC Blainey is shown above giving
advice to staff at Savers store in
Bedworth, about how to report any
abusive behaviour experienced by
shopstaff.  Also, the importance of
reporting this type of offence.



OUT AND
ABOUT

BEDWORTH NEWS
Bedworth West SNT continue to conduct school parking checks in the local area.  
The two vehicles shown in the pictures outside Newdigate School were found to
be parked on the yellow zig zag lines, which clearly state - "KEEP CLEAR". 
Vehicle owners will be receiving fixed penalty notices through the post. We will
continue to conduct patrols around local schools on a regular basis, so please be
careful where you park.

A 15-year-old boy from Nuneaton was arrested on suspicion of going equipped
and possession of Class B or C drugs.  This is following an incident at around
midday  on 25th January, during which a boy was allegedly seen at a
supermarket on Newtown Road in Nuneaton in possession of bolt croppers,
trying to open bicycle locks.  It was then reported that the boy was located at
the train station nearby and attempted to run away, but was detained and the
bolt croppers seized.  Sgt Studd said “We are aware of the problems with bike
thieves around Nuneaton, and with the help of the community we can take
effective action against them.  
“If you see someone suspiciously carrying a set of bolt croppers or other tools
near to bike racks, please get in touch with us as soon as possible.”



UPCOMING
EVENTS

DROP IN SESSIONS & EVENTS
The Safer Neighbourhood Team members from your area will be available to
meet with you as shown below.  Please come along and they will be pleased to
see you and answer any questions you might have.

Nuneaton East

Furniture Revisited, Mary Ann Evans, Weddington Terrace, on:

            -Thursday 8th February 10am-12noon

            - Friday 8th March 11am-1pm

            -Tuesday 26th March 2pm-4pm

            - Friday 12th April 1pm-3pm

            - Wednesday 8th May 12noon-2pm

SNT North

At Windmill Sports and Social club, 
Mancetter at 6pm.

At Stutes, Galley Common, & February 
at
7.00pm



CONTACT
US

Only when there is a danger to life, suspicious
activity that needs immediate action, or you
have immediate concerns for safety.

Call 999

Report 
incidents

Go to warwickshire.police.uk to report non-
emergency incidents and crimes.

Engage 
with us

Sign up to warwickshireconnected.com for updates
and advice on your local area.

Self-service Go to warwickshire.police.uk for crime prevention 
advice and information about your local area.

Help us Follow us on social media to see appeals and 
latest news.

warwickshirepolice @warkspolice warwickshirepolice

Warwickshire Justice Centre
Nuneaton Police Station
Vicarage Street
Nuneaton
Warwickshire
CV11 4JU

Opening times
Monday to Friday 8am - 6:00pm

Saturday 8am - 5:00pm
Sunday 10:30am - 3:00pm

https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/
https://www.warwickshireconnected.com/
https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/warwickshirepolice
https://twitter.com/warkspolice
https://www.instagram.com/warwickshirepolice/


CONNECT 
WITH US

Get connected with what is happening in your local area. Warwickshire Connected 
is a free community messaging system brought to you by Warwickshire Police.

You can sign up to receive real time email updates about the things that matter to
you most, including:

News from your local policing teams
Updates and appeals on local incidents
Useful crime prevention advice
Information about policing events happening in your area

To sign-up visit: www.warwickshireconnected.com

https://www.warwickshireconnected.com/

